
Proposed Constitutional Revision 

 

The Executive Committee of the Texas Music Adjudicators Association has placed the following proposed 
constitution revision on the agenda of the annual General Business Meeting of TMAA which will be held 
during the TMEA convention from 3:30-4:30 p.m. on Wednesday, February 12, 2014 in CC 214.  A vote on the 
revision will be taken during the meeting. 

Rationale for the revision involves a strengthening of TMAA membership criteria.  The Executive Committee 
believes that candidates should have at least five years of specific experience in UIL participation rather than 
just five years of successful generic teaching experience in Texas. 

 

Proposed Constitutional Revision (February, 2014) 

Article 2: Members 

A. Active Members 

1. Successful Teaching Component:  A candidate must have five (5) years of successful teaching 
in the State of Texas.  (Change to: Candidates must have at least five (5) years of University 

Interscholastic League music participation in the judging field in which they are applying.) 

  


